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Consideration of appointments to Peninsula Town Center CDA

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

James Eason has served his first full term and is eligible for reappointment until June 30, 2022.

It is being recommended to Council that:

Brian DeProfio resign as a Board Member and be appointed as the City Manager Representative
until June 30, 2022, and

Pete Peterson be appointed as a Board Member, filling Brian DeProfio's vacancy, until June 30,
2022.
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